

Recent Letters:

10 Feb: Jump and Shout Letter - Dance Club

26 Feb: Coronavirus Advice

- All

2 Mar: Class Atlantic's Assembly invitation - Class Atlantic

2 Mar: Milk - Summer Term

- All

2 Mar: After School Football

Club - All

4 Mar: KS2 Daily Fruit

Scheme - KS2

4 Mar: Mothers' Day Shop -

All

4 Mar: Sports Relief - All

Please check book bags regularly for letters

Dinner Money

The cost of school dinners for children in KS2 is £2.25 per day and is payable through ParentPay.

Please make payment in advance and ensure your account remains in credit. Thank you.

Just a reminder that there will be NO Mad Science club on Thursday 12th March. Thank You.

Cumberworth First School Newsletter 9th March 2020

COVID-19 (Coronavirus)

We continue to receive daily updates from the Department for Education in respect of Coronavirus.

The advice for schools currently remains unchanged and stresses the importance of personal hygiene:

Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19, especially washing hands more; and the catch it, bin it, kill it strategy for those with coughs and sneezes.

Wash your hands more often for 20 seconds with soap and hot water.

In addition to handwashing before eating, and after coughing and sneezing, both children and staff should also wash hands after using toilets and travelling on public transport.

Stay and Play for Reception

Families and friends of Reception children are welcome to join them in class for a Stay & Play session from 14:30 on Friday 13th March.

We hope you can make it!

Year 1 & 2 Cannon Hall Visit

Our Year 1 & 2 children are excited about their visit to Cannon Hall Museum on Thursday 12th March.

Lion King at Scissett Middle School

As part of our transition arrangements to Scissett Middle
School they invited our Year 5 children to watch their
performance of the Lion King last week. The performance was
fantastic and all the children had a great time.

Sport Relief

On Friday 13th March we are inviting children to take part in an obstacle course for Sport Relief. Children should come to school in sporty clothes/PE kits and trainers. The children are welcome to bring a SMALL teddy to help them complete the course! Donations in aid of Sport Relief welcomed please.

Mothers' Day Service

Sunday 22nd March

4pm at St Nicholas'
Church

All Welcome.

Dates for your diary:

11 Mar - Class Atlantic Assembly for Parents

12 Mar - Yr 1 & 2 Visit to Cannon Hall

13 Mar - Sports Relief

13 Mar - Stay and Play for Reception Families

20 Mar - Helping Hands Mothers Day Shop

22 Mar - Mothers' Day Service 4pm @ St Nicholas' Church

23 Mar - Jump and Shout @ Lawrence Batley

2 Apr - Family Day

3 Apr - Easter Service @ St Nicholas' Church

Parents' Evenings:

Tues 17th Mar - 17:00 - 19:00

Wed 18th Mar - 16:00 - 18:00

Wed 25th Mar- 18:00 - 20:00

KS1 Football Tournament

Last week some of our Year 2 children participated in the Shelley Pyramid football tournament. All the children really enjoyed taking part and played with enthusiasm and determination. They all tried really hard and played very well together as a team.

Well done to all the children that took part!

Easter Service

Please make a note of our Easter Service which will be held in St Nicholas' Church on Friday 3rd April at 2:30pm.

We hope to see you there.

The service will be followed by a Cake Stall in the school gym. Donations of homemade or shop bought goods should be sent in to school that morning please.

Class Owl Assembly

Last month Class Owl entertained parents and families with their class assembly. All the children did really well and were amazing!



Next up are Class Atlantic who will be sharing their work with parents and friends on Wednesday 11th March at 3pm.



Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.